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Dear Ellen Falk,

On behalf of the Association of Mathematics Teachers of New York
State, I would like to thank you for presenting at the 63rd Annual Conference in
Buffalo, New York.

Your presentations: Meet the STEM Committee, Rockets' Red Glare, and
NASA , NSIDC, NASCAR were appreciated. The tune and effort you put into
preparing for your presentations contributed to the success of the conference.

I hope you were able to participate hi other sessions and visit the exhibits
when you were not presenting.

Again, thank you for presenting at the 63rd Annual conference. Your
hard work and dedication to the field of mathematics and mathematics education
is valued.

Sincerely,

Lisa Sanders
AMTNYS 2013, Program Chair
LSand3 14@yahoo.com


